
From: Jonathan Crocker [mailto:jon.crocker@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: Joshua Banks <Joshua.Banks@akleg.gov> 
Cc: Sen. Shelley Hughes <Senator.Shelley.Hughes@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 96 
 
Awesome! 
 
The state needs something like this.  
 
Should the bill pass, I would love to be a part of the changes. I am:  
-A doctoral candidate in the field of Educational Technology.  
-A graduate of UAS's Educational Technology M. Ed program (4.0).  
-One of the first Alaskan teachers to have an official e-Learning endorsement on my certificate 
(possibly even the very first).  
-A teacher with experience teaching in bush, ferry system, and road system schools, both online 
and in classrooms.  
-A regular presenter at the ASTE (Alaska Society for Technology in Education) conference.  
 
I don't know to what extent there may be committees or the need for input on implementation, 
but I want to be a part of it! I feel like it is long overdue and, of course, I'd be only too happy to 
share plans and strategies that have been stewing in my head for years.  
 
Keep up the good work, and please keep me in mind.  
Thanks,  
Jonathan Crocker 
 
http://www.joncrocker.guru 
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